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Last week in Year 1:

We have been learning how to 
weave. Our topic in art is hot 
and cold colours, so the 
children chose to weave using 
hot or cold coloured threads. 
We had a lot of fun keeping 
our fingers busy!



Last week in Year 4:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 2 with 96% and 
Class 7 with 96%. Our whole school target is 97%.

This week, year 4 have taken part in a 
project with Historic England. They 
have learnt all about what March was 
like when the first people settled here, 
and how it has changed over time! It 
was fascinating learning about the 
different changes that resulted in the 
town we all know and love.

Take a look at some writing, set when 
the first people arrived in March by 
boat.



PE and Sports news:

This week, it is 'Hula 
Hooping Week'. Children will 
be using hula hoops as part 
of their PE lessons and will 
be learning new skills with 
the help of our Active Crew 
at lunch time. 

Who will do the most hula 
hooping this week?



     Dates for your calendar:

11th October - 5 to 7 p.m. - parents’ evening appointments for children in Y1 to Y6
12th October - 3.30 to 6 p.m. - parents’ evening appointments for children in Y1 to Y6
23rd October to 27th October - half term holiday week
Week beginning 6th November - safer cycling training for Y5
29th November - Flu vaccinations available for all children (more info will follow)
Wednesday 20th December - last day of Autumn term 

All term dates for 2023/24 are available on the school website. Please remember that holidays in 
term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may 
receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


